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Dear Parent/Carer 

CHRISTMAS SINGING SQUAD DATES 

With Christmas rapidly approaching our Singing Squad already have a number of commitments. 

 

Bourne Abbey C of E Primary Academy Christmas Fayre - Friday 6th December 3.30 p.m. 

As is tradition, the choir will open the Christmas Fayre which starts at 3.30 p.m. on Friday 6th 

December.  For this the children will need to make their way to my classroom at the end of the 

school day in order for us to get set up ready to sing at 3.45 p.m. Once we have sung, the 

children should be collected from my classroom and we hope that you will stay and enjoy the fayre 

with your child.   

 

I do need to be able to gauge availability for the fayre so if your child is available for this event, 

please give your consent via ParentMail forms by Wednesday 4th December 2024. 

 

Bourne Town Christmas Market & Lights Switch On – Saturday 7th December 

Details of both the rehearsal on Friday 6th December during school time and our performance on 

Saturday 7th have already been sent out for those pupils for whom we have consent. 

 

Community Visits 

As part of our links with the community we are delighted to be taking the children to sing for the 

residents of both Digby Court and Browning Court during school time on the following dates: 

 

• Mon 9th December  Digby Court 

• Thu 12th December  Browning Court 

 

We will be walking the children there and back so please do make sure they have a suitable coat 

and footwear. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries.  

 

Yours sincerely        

R Gombault 
Mr R Gombault 

Year 4 Class Teacher & Music Director  


